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2017 

Dates to Remember 
 
June 4  Finance Meeting 5 PM 
June 6  Mountain Mission Truck 
  Lead Team  6:30 PM 
June 11 Honor Pastor and Sue Hawkins Potluck 
June 25 Welcome NEW PASTOR and Family 
July 19-22 Vacation Bible School—Harrodsburg Christian  
  Church 

Garland Hawkins 
Patricia Smith 

Rev. Patricia Smith 
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HUMC  Community Dinner 
Thursday June 8 , 2017  from 5:-00-6:00 PM 

We would like to thank everyone that has donated money, supplies, etc. for the  
Community Meal.   Without your help this would not be as successful as it has been.  

We  appreciate your support and prayers. 
_______________________________ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
RE-enroll  

Again in August 1, 2017 each person 
with a Kroger Rewards card must RE-
ENROLL their card to participate in the 
Kroger Rewards system. You NO 
LONGER need to load your gift card.  
You will just use your Kroger Plus Card, 
save money and all your money will 
count towards the church’s account.  No 
loading, just spending!  Easy as it can be.  
Go to Kroger.com and register your 
Kroger Plus card and then pick Harrods-
burg United Methodist Church as your 
Community Rewards Partner.  When you 
check out on the bottom of your receipt 
you will see that a donation has been 
made to the Harrodsburg United Meth-
odist Church. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Make sure  HUMC will get your re-

wards! This does not affect pricing or 
anything to do with your points.  If 

you have questions see John or Carol 
Moffett.   
Thanks 

 
PLEASE SIGN UP NOW! 

 

 

Collection of Campbell’s Soup Labels 

 

Pregnancy Resource Center 

In the back of the church is a large basket for donation items 

for the Pregnancy Care center.  Your donations of personal care 

items for the mothers and needs of a newborn baby are needed.  

Thank you for your support to this organization as it is an on-

going need in our community! 

 

Collection of Box Tops for Education 

General Mills and Pillsbury have products with Box Tops for 

Education.  Some of these products include 

Juicy Juice, cereals, paper products, snacks, 

storage bags, waste bags, frozen foods, re-

frigerated and dairy items,  These box tops 

are being collected for our local schools.    

 

_________________________________________________________________ 

 

Use Your Kroger Plus Card to Help HUMC 
(Wesley Food Baskets/Back Pack) pro-
grams Grow 
 
Helping HUMC is easy! Simply enroll your Kroger Plus 
Card online at Kroger.com/community rewards.  

Once you’ve successfully en-
rolled HUMC will earn rewards 
on eligible purchases you 
make using your Kroger Re-
wards Card.  You must reregis-
ter each August. 



Patricia Johnson Smith  

 Grew up in Pennsville, New Jersey—graduate of Pennsville Memorial High School 

 Graduate of Eastern Nazarene College-Wollaston Park, MA (BA Psychology) 

 Graduate of Asbury Theological Seminary, Wilmore, KY (Masters of Divinity) 

Husband-James “Rick” Smith—Retired Navy  

2 sons—Jeremiah, Caleb 

Has served in numerous churches throughout Kentucky and active in the conference by serving on numerous com-
mittees.  (Board of Ordained Ministries, Statues of Role of Women, Children’s Team, Older Adult Team, Al-
dersgate Camp, Petitions and Resolutions and numerous District Committees.  

She has started community kitchen to feed the hungry in her community with a coalition of churches.  She also 
taught bible to home school children this last year. She has been active with the Boy and Girl Scouts. 

We welcome her and her family to Harrodsburg United Methodist Church. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

******************************************************************************************** 

Vacation Bible School 

VBS will be held at Harrodsburg Christian Church Ju-
ly 19-July 21 at 5:30-8:30 PM.  A Cookout/pool party 
Saturday July 22nd 6:00 PM at Anderson Dean Com-
munity Park.   If you are interested in helping as vol-
unteer please contact, Sue Hawkins or church office. 
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Kingdom Kids/Sunday School  

pre-school to high school meets Sunday 9:45 AM 

 
Kingdom Kids—Check out summer schedule 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090b4eaaab2ba57-Harrodsburg 

—Use this link to sign up for helping in the Nursery— 

Help needed for Sunday School-1st through 4th grade-Contact Cindy Angel if interested 

 

 

YOUTH 

Meets on Wednesday night in the Youth Bldg. 

WEDNESDAY SCHEDULE-check summer schedule 

Middle (5:30-6) and High School6:30-8) 

 

Snack Supper at 6 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Join the group for a GREAT Time learning about the Lord and his many works! 
 
 

 

https://webmail.asbury.edu/owa/redir.aspx?C=ZX5iNZGYrka8VEi5mSpWtxCQ5fXdxdEIO8DWStc37TYpgdngonwBBUWg2P-nxuQRCiew7uINdFE.&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.signupgenius.com%2fgo%2f4090b4eaaab2ba57-Harrodsburg


Notes from Alex—Youth Minister 
 
 

High School Mission Trip 
  
The high school youth group is going to Racine, Wisconsin for a mission trip. While there 
they will be working with low income families, to help restore their homes, they may be 
helping build a wheelchair ramp for a recently disabled person, or painting someone’s 
house to help give it a fresh look as well as adding some weatherproofing, and they will be 
doing various home repair projects. We are really looking forward to how God will move 
during that week. 

 TRIPS ARE  BOTH FULLY FUNDED—Packing and other informational meeting May 7 after 
church 

Middle School Mission Trip 
  
The middle school mission trip is to Indianapolis, Indiana they will be serving with various 
community organizations in Indianapolis, they may be helping serve meals to the homeless, 
or working with a women's and children's shelter. The goal of this mission trip is to work in 
a relational setting. We hope that through this mission trip the youth group will begin to 

understand how service can change people's lives 
  
============================================================================ 

 
June 11th 
 
On June 11th we will honor Pastor Garland and Sue with a 
church potluck immediately following the morning worship ser-
vice.  We will present them with a love offering from the church 
family.  If you would like to donate to the love offering, please 
address your check to HUMC and put “Love Offering” in the 
Memo line. 
Thank you! 
 



Pastor Hawkins and Sue’s final thoughts  
  
Our first Sunday at Harrodsburg UMC began June 24, 2012 and our last Sun-
day will be “Father’s Day,” June 18, 2017.  These past five years have gone by 
incredibly fast. We were most grateful for Rev. Jack Brewer’s calming pres-
ence during the interim period.  Thank you church family for your prayers and 
support during that time of transition.  

  
In giving thanks we are mindful of the many things you did for the church and parsonage.  The SPPR Team 
and the Trustees worked hand in glove in improving both facilities.  Many of you assisted both of these groups 
in facilitating the various work projects, be it physical labor or monetary gifts.  Our church and parsonage stand 
tall in our community and the public is appreciative of all that has been done to maintain historical integrity.  
  
We have experienced many wonderful events in the life of our ministry here such as baptisms, births, confir-
mations, weddings, and our 175th Anniversary and Home Tour.  We have also ministered to those families 
who have had loved ones to pass on to glory.  The common denominator in joy and sorrow is your compassion 
and grace.  People of Harrodsburg UMC are a gracious people and very benevolent.  
  
As Sue and I prepare for our next appointment at Orangeburg UMC, we go trusting that God will continue to 
provide us with wisdom and grace.  We are thankful to have an appointment in our retirement years.  
  
Thank you for your faithfulness, commitment, and dedication to serving God and the church.  Thank you for 
your many acts of kindness and generosity over these past five years.  We love you and will always hold a spe-
cial memory of you in our hearts.  
  
Blessings always,  
Pastor Garland and Sue Hawkins  



IN NEED OF PRAYER—-Prayer is a privilege to do in the name of others...  
Concerns: 
 
David Abrams, Frances Alford, Henry Anness,  Tom Breeding, Don Cole, Helen Cole, Bill Conover, Martha 
Davis, Bobby Gray, Susan Henning,  Sandy DeFoor, Hispanic Ministry, John Landrum, Sarah Nash, Karen 
Peavler, Latie Ross, Faye Ruby,  Sylvia VanArsdall, Triple Cross Arena Cowboy Church, Megan Yoder. 
 
Long Term Care: 
Helen Cole, Sylvia VanArsdall, Martha Davis, Doug McAfee 
 
Missionaries: 
Hanak Family, Jamie and Lisa Williams; Mike and Sherry Morrisey 
 
Serving in the Military: 
Will Beauchamp, Chad Huff, Joe Carter, Daniel, Crowell, Chaz Garcia, Daniel Mont-
gomery, Ken Nilsson, Troy Owens, Geoffrey Peele, Jared Prather, Steven Wilson. 
 
College Students: 
Drew Angel, Mason Angel, Savannah Barnett, Alex Bosse, Meredith Brown, Dylan Carss, Morgan Gebert, 
Holly Hurt, Abigail Nillson, Justin Peavler, Brittany Pridey, Brittany Sims, Hunter Sims, Jenny Sutherland, 
Elizabeth West   
 
 
 
Please update the office with changes to the Prayer list 
  

Doris Davis Circle 

Meets 3rd Tuesday of the month at 10 AM in church.  Join us for a great meeting and lots of fun. 

Book Nook 

The Doris Davis Circle has given away approximately 400-500 books in the past two years from 6 months to teens.  Learning 

to read is so important.  Research shows that close to 75% of prison inmates are considered illiterate.  When starting to do your 

Spring cleaning bring your books bring your gently used books for the Book Nook. 

 

 

 

VBS-NEEDS — 
6 bags wrapped candy (Starburst)  6 spray bottles   Wednesday Meal Needs 
2 bags one color candy (Twizzlers)  4 sponges   Chips 
3 bags Plantain chips    3 crafts shaker bottles  Fruit  75-80 people 
3 bags Banana chips    2 rolls plastic wrap  Sandwiches 
 

Call Sue if you can help 
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June 2017 
SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

    1 2 
National 
Doughnut 
Day 

3 

4 
Finance Team 5 

5 
World Environ-
ment Day 

6 
Lead Team 
6:30 PM 

7 8 
Best Friends 
Day 

9 10 

11 
 Potluck for 
Pastor and 

Sue 

12 13 14 
Flag Day 

15 16 17 

18 
 

19 20 
Doris Davis 
Circle-10 
AM 

21 22 23 24 

25 
Welcome to  
the Smith’s 
Finance Team 

26 27 
Lead Team 
6:30 

28 29 
Camera Day 

30  
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Children’s  Church 
 

6/4/2017  Communion 
6/11/2017 Carol Moffett  
6/18/2017 Betsy Fleischer 
6/24/2017 Kathy Shewmaker 

Birthday 
 
 

June 5  Naomi Derringer 
June 8  Wendy Phillips 
June 9  Sara Jean Cecil 
June 13   Bob McCloud 
  Justin Potter 
  Konner Cobb 
June 15  Shannon Nevius  
June 17  Carolyn Cole 
June 19  Mason Angel 
  Flo Bentley 
June 21  Peggy Edgington 
  Carolyn Blankenship 
June 26  Shep Holladay 
  Lisa Patterson 
June 27  Janet Ashford 
June 28  Chatham Nevius 
June 28  Nathan Phillips 
June 29  Jase Thompson 
  Nancy Trisler 
 
 

Nursery  
 

 
 

See Nursery Door 
 
 

 
Anniversaries 

June 2  Lamoine and Karen Pridey 
  Joe and Pauls Hubbard 
June 11  Fred and Theo Bee 
June 14  Henry and Frances Anness 
June 15  Jeff and Debbie Blankenship 
June 26  Kate and David Akers 
June 30   Bob and Martha McCloud 
 

 



Harrodsburg United Methodist Church 
128 South Chiles Street 

Harrodsburg, Ky 40330 

859-734-3704 

 

Pastor—Garland Hawkins 

Regular Worship Times 
Sunday   8:45 am  Informal Worship 
   9:00-9:45 Choir  
   9-10 am Fellowship Breakfast 
   9:45 am  Sunday School 
   9:45-10:30 Praise Team Rehearsal 
   10:40 am Contemporary Worship 
   11:00 am Traditional Worship 
   2:00 pm Hispanic Worship  
Monday  7:00-8:00 Praise Team Rehearsal 
Wednesday  10:30  Adult Bible Study 
   5:30-6  Middle School Youth 
   6:00  Snack Supper 
   6:00-7:00 Kingdom Kids 
   6:00-8:00 High School Youth 
   (check summer schedule)  
  

Harrodsburg United Methodist Church 
 
Office Phone    859-734-3704 
Office Email   humcoffice@gmail.com 
Garland Hawkins/Mark Benton, Pastor    
  
 HUMC Website 
   http://www.harrodsburgumc.org 

Office Hours 
Monday…..... 9 am to 3 pm 
Tuesday……. 9 am to 3 pm 
Wednesday….9am to 3 pm 
Thursday .…...9 am to 3 pm 
Friday…...…...9 am to12 pm 
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